
Mar 17, 2017 08:00 GMT

Diversion for Tynedale Xpress X84 from 3
April

Due to works at Holeyn Hall Road, north of Wylam, Tynedale Xpress service
X84 will be on diversion from Monday 3 April until Friday 12 May, with
exception of the Easter weekend. 

X84 will run normal route from Hexham to Ovingham Bridge End,
then Horsley Road, Gallowhill Lane, B6528 Hexham Road. A Shuttle Bus
will run between Charlie's Corner at Wylam and Ovingham Bridge End, in
addition to a Shuttle Taxi that will run between Acomb Drive and Hexham
Road.
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